
 Greenville Conservation Commission 
 February 13, 2023 Meeting Minutes 

 The meeting was called to order at 7pm.  Present were Marshall Buttrick, Barbara 
 Guay, and Stacy DelVal.  The minutes from our last meeting were read and 
 approved. 

 The Souhegan River Local Advisory Committee meets at the Milford Police 
 Station on the 2nd Thursday of each month.  They discuss what communities 
 can do to protect the river. 
 They may come to one of our meetings. 

 Barbara is pursuing getting  the North Branch Walker Brook sign.  The preferred 
 sign is from Northroad Wood signs.  Barbara will try to get a better price, if the 
 Town of Greenville can put in the post.  It will be blue and white. 

 Dunster Realty - Marshall participated in a walk through.  Meeting with the 
 planning board is continued until 4/13/23. 

 21 Chamberlin #6 Mill - a meeting with the Planning Board is continued until 
 March 9th.  Windows are being replaced in the building.  The 3rd party review is 
 back, and it is agreed that the purpose for the building will have regional impact. 

 Greater Waste Solutions - DES gave a permit with restrictions.  On January 4th, 
 DES did a site walk, responding to one of Marshall's suggestions.  They will 
 require perimeter fencing, signs that say Restricted, and legally merging the lots. 

 There is a recurring problem with littering on Adams Hill Road.  Barbara has been 
 picking up trash. 

 There is a Scenic Easement on Route 31.  Marshall was concerned when he saw 
 surveyors in that area, He wrote to the D.O.T. commissioner with his concerns, 
 and got a reply with a promise that the easement will be honored. 



 We received a handout from NH Assoc. of Regional Planning Commissions 
 called "Reboot Your Natural Resources Inventory" which we will review next 
 meeting. 

 The town meeting will be Saturday, March 18th, with voting on Tuesday, March 
 14th. 

 Our next meeting will be on Monday, March 13th at 7pm. 




